The Pod

Are you living in temporary or
emergency accommodation?

Do you have children
aged under 5 years old?

The Pod drop-in
at The Dolphin
is for you!

Every Friday
10am—1pm
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The Pod is a safe and welcoming place for young families living in
temporary accommodation to meet, relax and play.

As well as a warm welcome, you’ll get hot drinks and a comfortable
place to unwind. Your children will have plenty of room to play with
toys we provide that are all suitable for babies and toddlers aged
under 5.

Home-Start Sutton will be there every week with information and
advice about money and benefits if you need it. And there is a private
room if you want to speak with them in confidence about issues such
as health and wellbeing.

You don’t need to book. Just pop-in to The Pod at The Dolphin every
Friday between 10am to 1pm.

020 8647 6501 | 07543 692 844
homestartsutton.org.uk
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